How Will the School Day Look Different?
In the 2020-2021 Hybrid Model

Due to health/safety protocols, everyone on school buses or on school grounds (unless in a room
alone or sitting to eat) are required to wear a mask at all times, unless directed by staff.

You will complete a health screening before you board a district bus, or are dropped off at
school. The health screening may be found on the AHS web page.

Students will be assigned specific entrances into the building to utilize daily for the purposes of
contact tracing.

No lockers will be assigned for student use this year to leave items.

Due to social distancing protocols, hallways and staircases are marked with directional
arrows. Please be mindful of the orange directional arrows on the floors. Staircases are noted as
up or down staircases.

Due to respecting social distancing protocols, everyone will provide a six-foot social distance to
those walking in the hallways/staircases.

Due to respecting social distancing protocols, everyone will provide a six-foot social distance to
those eating at the tables in the cafeteria.

Due to health and salads and sub sandwiches will be sold pre-packaged. Hot lunch will be served
as in past years.

The expectation to respect teachers and other students in the classroom is still the expectation
whether you are learning in person or remotely.

Make sure you are aware of how each class is taking attendance. Attendance is taken daily from
each teacher for both remote and virtual learning days.




